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SCS is pleased to announce the release of the Public Certification Report for the Gulf of 
California Sardine Fishery in Mexico.  
 
The objection that was originally received to the certification decision was successfully settled 
and formally dismissed by the Independent Adjudicator on the 1st of July 2011. Agreed changes 
to the client action plan and final report have been incorporated into the Public Certification 
Report. 
 
The consultation period is completed and this fishery can therefore be certified. 
 
We would like to express our sincere thanks to all individuals and organizations that 
participated throughout this assessment process. 
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